Municipal Accessibility Advisory Committee (MAAC) Project
Team Request Form — Director’s Approval

As per the City of Kingston Accessibility Consultation Process Policy, this form must be
completed by the staff lead and signed by their Director. Upon the approval of the
Director, the staff lead will email the completed form with signatures to the Committee
Clerk for MAAC and the Deputy City Clerk.

Staff lead: Derek Ochej

Project Contact: Derek Ochej

Project Name:  Facility Accessibility Design Standards review
Project Location: Virtual meetings

Project Description: Provide a brief project overview including a description of the scope
of the work and estimated timing for initial meeting and completion of the project.

The City of Kingston has retained a consultant to review the Facility Accessibility
Design Standards (FADS) document. FADS addresses accessibility requirements for
the design and construction of new facilities, as well as the retrofit, alteration or
addition to existing facilities, owned, leased or operated by the City of Kingston. It was
last reviewed in 2019.

Staff are seeking three project team members to participate in the review of the current
FADS document. Project team members will be expected to review documents in
advance of meetings and provide their input on proposed changes to FADS. The first
meeting with the consultant will be held in early April, with the potential for additional
meetings to be scheduled. Follow up reviews may take place via email. All meetings
will be held virtually. The project is anticipated to be completed by November 2025.
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